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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

4.            Favor Dr Cecilia Anamika 
Biswas  Ghosh

Other Michael V Roddy Please consider avoiding the use of lumber for housing in Los Angeles. The 
recent 5 large fires were the result of lumber framing. Most other countries 
avoid wood for that reason, and prefer to build with inert materials, such as 
steel or masonry. I have a publication record and have built 465 houses with 
light gauge steel framing. None of them burned. In some areas of Los 
Angeles, everything burned, except a few trees.
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